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Arkansas Natural Resources 
Commission/Special Called Meeting: 
November 12th (RESCHEDULED FOR 
DECEMBER 18th)

11/08/2024

The Arkansas Department of Agriculture announced that the Arkansas Natural Resources Commission 
(“ANRC”) has rescheduled what it describes as a “Special Called Meeting” for December 18th.

A link to the previous Blog Post with more information on the Special Meeting can be found below.

https://www.mitchellwilliamslaw.com/arkansas-natural-resources-commission/special-called-meeting-
november-12th
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